
 

3rd November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are disappointed to hear that the school PE tops were not ready for you to purchase from 1st 
November 2021. Thank you to those parents / carers who have contacted us this week. 
We have now been told that full stock is expected by Wednesday 10th November 2021. 
 
I appreciate that some families may have to travel some distance to our two stockists therefore have 
reviewed the deadline set out in my previous letter.  
 
All students must be in full PE kit from Monday 6th December 2021 onwards. Should they not have the 
full kit as outlined in the uniform booklet, students are to wear full school uniform until they have the 
acceptable PE kit items. 
 
The acceptable items are:  

• School PE top  
• School PE shorts or plain black leggings / plain black jogging bottoms (combats are not 
allowed, leggings are not allowed to have mesh sections or be made of ‘waffle’ material, 
both leggings and jogging bottoms must not have a logo bigger than 6cm)  
• School PE socks or plain black socks  
• Optional school PE fleece (students may wear their grey school jumper or blazer for 
warmth over their PE top should you not wish to purchase the school PE fleece. Students 
are not allowed to wear their own jumpers, half-zips, hoodies etc.)    

 
We do have a small supply of spare kit which students are always welcome to borrow as we 
understand that on rare occasions, students may misplace an item or it may not be ready for wear that 
day. 
 
For your convenience, please find details of our two stockists below: 

• Top Form (10 Sinclair Way, Prescot. Tel: 0151 426 1813)   

• Lisa’s School Wear (275 East Prescot Road, Tuebrook. Tel: 0151 259 8277)  
 
We recommend you contact the shop to check they have the item / size you require in stock so that 
you do not have a wasted journey.  
 
If you require any further information or support, please contact your child’s Head of Year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs G Cousineau 
Head of School 
 


